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12th January 2021 

 

Dear Year 5 Parent 

 

Catholic Schools Week begins on Monday 1st February. We proudly celebrate Catholic Schools Week 

every year as we are so proud of the Christian Ethos in our school that makes it such a lovely place of 

learning with a special family atmosphere.  

 

As part of our celebration every year, we celebrate the joy of Grandparents and the great influence that 

Grandparents have in our lives.  

This year we cannot celebrate with our usual Grandparents Assembly in school but instead we will 

create a little film to pay tribute to Grandparents and we will share this on our Social Media……so we 

need your help! 

 

Here’s what we would like  you to do…. 

1. Message  a photo of you with your Grandparents (if you can) to the school facebook 

page. Mrs Wilders will pick it up there. 

2. Send to your class teacher…… a short sentence explaining why you love your 

Grandparents…..(this must be received by the teacher no later than WEDNESDAY 20th 

JANUARY) 

3. Send to your class teacher a prayer that you have written, dedicated especially to 

Grandparents…..…..(this must be received by the teacher no later than WEDNESDAY 20th 

JANUARY) 

 

We will then use all our work and celebrate on Catholic Schools Week! 

Exciting times…..so let’s get cracking!!  

 

God bless, stay safe  

 

Year 5 Team  (Mrs Connolly cconnolly309@c2kni.net Mrs Gormley cgormley833@c2kni.net  

Miss Whoriskey mwhoriskey245@c2kni.net )      
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